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April 24, 2018 

	
	
	
Dear Fellow Collector: 

	

	
We cordially invite you to exhibit and attend the 25th annual REDWOOD EMPIRE 
STAMP SHOW (WINEPEX) October 5-7, 2018 at the Marin Civic Center in San Rafael, 
off highway 101. The show will have a dozen dealers in worldwide stamps and postal 
history and up to 21 one-frame exhibits each holding 16 standard exhibit pages, making 
it one of the largest one-frame shows in the nation. There is NO entry fee. Judges will 
award certificates, five level ribbons, and Grand and Best of Club Awards. 

	

	
WINEPEX not only is a premier one-frame show for experienced exhibitors but also one 
which welcomes less experienced and especially first time exhibitors. All exhibitors have 
the options of benefiting from the written APS Exhibit Evaluation Form with or without 
point scores, and a personal jury critique at the frames. This time we will have a team of 
capable judges led by David McNamee (APS) working with a judge appointed the 
Council of Northern California Philatelic Societies. 

	

	
Exhibitors may submit an exhibit prospectus for up to two exhibits but only one exhibit per 
exhibitor will be accepted until September 5. After that time, if space allows, the second 
exhibit will be accepted. If you submit more than one exhibit prospectus, please note your 
first choice on the entry form. If unfilled frames exist after accepting all competitive 
exhibits, non-competitive exhibits may be accepted. Please note that the form can be filled 
out on your computer and that I prefer using email for all correspondence.  

	

	
No matter what your subject, no matter what your experience level, RECC invites you to 
exhibit. WINEPEX is a fun show and one in which both exhibitors and collectors can 
expand their knowledge from the wide ranging exhibits normally presented. Don't delay  
submitting your prospectus because it is first come-first served. 

Philatelically yours, 

Dennis Buss 

WINEPEX Exhibit Chair 


